



(563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

Thursday, February 7, 2019

# From the desk of Miss Mac:

Due to all of the disruptions the weather has caused we decided not to do Winter MAP testing for students in Grades 2-5. Focusing on instructing and not assessing is more important right now!

We are looking forward to seeing you at conferences next week. There's lots of great things to share about your child. Many thanks to Erin Neises and her volunteers for coordinating our book fair. Thanks to the parents who are making food for the teacher meal on Thursday.

Don't forget, spring pictures will be taken March 5th!

# **BEAT THE**

### **Calendar of Events**

### Tuesday-February 12

Kindergarten is celebrating 100 day!

Gr. 3 Life skill class

### Wednesday-February 13

4:00-7:40 PM Student/Parent/ Teacher Conferences & Book Fair in the gym

### Thursday-February 14

No School 8:00-5:40 PM Student/Parent/ Teacher Conferences & Book Fair in the gym

### Friday-February 15

No School

## **Friday Focus:**

· Teachers will be preparing for conferences

Come to the dance tomorrow night! 6:00-8:00 PM. We have a DJ, Photo Background, Balloon

**Drop, Prizes and Lemonade!** 

# KINDERGARTEN



# REGISTRATION IS COMING!

All Preschoolers who are currently attending a DCSD preschool program will have a kindergarten registration packet mailed home in the next week. If you do not receive one in the next two weeks, please call our school office.

Fill out the packet at your convenience and drop it off at school anytime.

### We have two welcoming events:

Kindergarten Meet & Greet on <u>Wednesday, March 6th</u>. Please call our school office to sign up for a 30 minute appointment between <u>12:15 PM-6:00 PM</u> to meet with the principal, nurse, counselor and principal. Please bring your child with you. This is not required for registration, we just thought we would offer a more personal touch for your questions or concerns for your child.

Open House will be scheduled for <u>Thursday, April 4th, 6:30-7:30 PM</u>, for a building and classroom tour! You can come anytime during this hour.



You can tell who is excited in 3rd grade about the crayfish and who is not! It's been a fun science unit to explore the life a crayfish.